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Front Cover:  In Christianity, the Easter lily is used as the flower to  
commemorate the Resurrection of Christ and the hope of life everlasting. 

 

Spiritual Care Service at El Camino Hospital 

 

The work of our Spiritual Care Service is the ministry of presence to the 

El Camino Hospital Mountain View and Los Gatos communities.  Since 

1967, men and women from a variety of faith communities have 

walked alongside patients, families and staff during times of crisis, 

transition and change, providing encouragement, comfort and hope.  

Their caring presence and supportive attitudes provide spiritual, 

religious and practical resources.  They honor and respect each 

person’s beliefs, recognizing them as integral to the healing process.   

Our Spiritual Care Services offer supportive visits, Eucharistic ministry, 

connection to community faith traditions and clergy.  We offer a wide 

range of reading and inspirational material to our patients, families 

and staff.   

If you are staying in Mountain View, you may contact the hospital 

Chaplain between 7:30 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. Monday through Friday by 

calling 650-988-7568.  From inside the hospital simply dial extension 

7568 on your bedside phone.  

If you are staying in Los Gatos, you may contact the hospital Chaplain 

by calling 408-866-3860.  From inside the hospital simply dial 

extension 3860 on your bedside phone.  If the Chaplain is out, you will 

hear a voice message advising you of their return.  

In the evenings, on weekends, during Holiday’s and at times when the 

Chaplain is away, please ask your nurse for assistance or contact the 

hospital operator and ask to be connected to the Hospital Supervisor.   

They will contact your clergy, a local minister of your faith, or the 

Chaplain if available.  



Prayers for Healing 

James 5:14-16 

Are any among you sick? They should call for the elders of the 
church and have them pray over them, anointing them with oil in 
the name of the Lord. The prayer of faith will save the sick, and 
the Lord will raise them up; and anyone who has committed sins 
will be forgiven.  Therefore confess your sins to one another, and 
pray for one another, so that you will be healed. 

 

Dear Lord of Mercy and Father of Comfort, 

You are the One I turn to for help in moments of weakness and 
times of need. I ask You to be with your servant in this illness. 
Psalm 107:20 says that You send out Your Word and heal. So 
then, please send Your healing Word to your servant. In the 
name of Jesus, drive out all infirmity and sickness from his/her 
body. 

 

Dear Lord,  

I ask You to turn this weakness into strength, suffering into  
compassion, sorrow into joy, and pain into comfort for others. 
May your servant trust in Your goodness and hope in Your  
faithfulness, even in the middle of this suffering. Let him/her be 
filled with patience and joy in Your presence as he/she waits for 
Your healing touch. 

Please restore your servant to full health, dear Father. Remove 
all fear and doubt from his/her heart by the power of Your Holy 
Spirit, and may You, Lord, be glorified through his/her life. 

As You heal and renew your servant, Lord, may he bless and 
praise You.  All of this I pray in the name of Jesus Christ.  
Amen. 
 

Adapted from About.com Christianity 
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sovereign. May we know Your presence, Lord. Keep us ever 
aware of Your loving hand guiding us through all things. In the  
name of Jesus we pray, Amen. 

Allaboutprayer.org 

 

Romans 15:13 

May the God of hope fill you with all joy and peace in believing, 
so that by the power of the Holy Spirit you may abound in hope. 
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http://christianity.about.com/od/prayersverses/a/Strength-Bible-Verses.htm
http://christianity.about.com/od/prayersverses/a/Comforting-Bible-Verses.htm
http://christianity.about.com/od/prayersforspecificneeds/a/copingwithfear.htm
http://christianity.about.com/od/topicalbiblestudies/a/whoisholyspirit.htm
http://christianity.about.com/od/topicalbiblestudies/a/whoisholyspirit.htm


Prayers for Approaching the End of Life 

Dear Heavenly Father, You are The Almighty Creator God; holy 
and full of grace and love. Our hearts are heavy because of a life 
that is leaving us. Thank You Father, that because of Jesus, You 
know our pain and sorrow intimately. Thank You that Jesus 
knows the way through this dark shadow. Take the hand of our 
dear sister/brother and make Yourself known. Guard our hearts 
and minds in Christ Jesus. Keep that which is Your own and take 
it into eternity to be with You. In Jesus, death is but a shadow. 
Jesus has swallowed up its sorrows and pain. Thank You Jesus 
for the cross. Thank You Jesus for the resurrection. Lord, we are 
before You, confessing that You are Lord of all; the gatekeeper 
to eternal life. Your grace and love abound even as our sin 
seems ever increasing. Take our hands Lord and lead us through. 
We lay our fears at Your feet. Your promise is that You —and 
You alone—will come to take us home. As it says in Psalm 23:4: 
―Even though I walk through the valley of the shadow of death,  
I will fear no evil, for You are with me; Your rod and Your staff, 
they comfort me.‖ 

  

Thank You for the comfort we find in Your presence. Through 
the Holy Spirit we know Your presence is with us. Send us Your 
peace Lord; the peace that passes all understanding. Give us a 
faith that is everlasting. We release our lives into Your hands. 
Give us strength to hold up those who are stepping closer to  
seeing You face to face. Take away the fear in the heart of our 
loved one who will soon see You; let them find peace in Your 
grace, comfort in Your love, and strength in Your mighty power 
over death. Comfort us as our grief seems to over power us.  

  

You are a good, just, righteous, and loving Father. Fill our hearts 
with a joy that we cannot fathom or understand. A joy that is 
above all that is corrupted here on earth. Jesus you wept over 
death and so too, we weep. But it is a grief and a mourning that 
holds joy on the other side. You are conqueror of all; and so we 
trust You. We trust that You will do what is right, what is loving. 
Whether in death or in life Your will is accomplished and You are  
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Psalm 41:3  

The LORD sustains them on their sickbed and  
restores them from their bed of illness 

 

Our Father in Heaven, we thank You for life, for breath, for daily 
bread, for Your constant provision.  We thank You for Jesus 
Christ, who came to earth and lived among us and who knows 
our frailty. 

In His blessed name we call upon You, knowing that You are 
aware of the need here, and knowing also that You are able to 
help.  We remember how Jesus healed the sick, and we are  
confident that Your power is the same today. 

We ask for strength, for rest, for release from pain and anxiety.  
We look forward to the day, and may it be soon, when he comes 
home, renewed in health for having been here, and with stronger 
faith, for having felt Your presence near.   

In Jesus' name, Amen. 

Adapted from Harrison Street Missionary Baptist Church 

 

O God, our Father, we come today asking for Your help.  We  
remember the words of Christ Jesus who told us of Your love and 
who showed that Your heart is moved by our need. Father, You 
give us strength when we are weak; You lift us up when we are 
down.  When we are lonely and afraid, You are there to comfort 
and protect. 

We ask for strength just now, for health, for a complete and  
joyous recovery.  We confess our sins and ask for cleansing, 
through the blood of our Savior.  We give ourselves completely 
into Your hands.  Hold us close, and keep us from harm.  We 
pray in Jesus' name, Amen. 

Adapted from Harrison Street Missionary Baptist Church 
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http://www.allaboutgod.com/truth/psalms-23.htm
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Lord God, source of life and health, we are thankful to know  
that You are there.  You have brought us through so many  
difficulties; You have heard and helped us so often before.  We 
come now, confident that, even before we ask, You are still with 
us.  In all things, You work for the good of those who love you. 

We ask for Your blessing today for strength and health and 
peace.  Ease our distress and calm our troubled spirits.  We think 
of Jesus Christ calming the storm on the Sea of Galilee, and we 
know that He can bring quiet and rest to our souls.  In His name 
we pray, Amen. 

Adapted from Harrison Street Missionary Baptist Church 
 

Prayer before Surgery 

God, you are with me in my moments of strength and of  
weakness. You know the trembling of my heart as the turning 
point draws near. 

Grant wisdom and skill to the mind and hands of those who will 
operate on me and those who assist them. Grant that I may  
return to fullness of life and wholeness of strength, not for my 
sake alone but for those about me. Enable me to complete my 
days on earth with dignity and purpose. May I awaken to know 
the breadth of Your healing power now and forever more.  My 
spirit I commit to You, my body, too, and all I prize. Both when I 
sleep and when I awake, You are with me and I shall not fear. In  
Jesus name, Amen.  

  

Prayer after Surgery 

Loving God, Your healing power has saved me. You have  
sustained me in my weakness, supported me in my suffering, 
and set me on the road to recovery. By Your grace, I have found 
the strength to endure the hours of distress and pain. God give 
me patience and peace of mind. Help me, after I have  
recovered, to express gratitude for all Your mercies by greater 
devotion to Your service. In Jesus name, Amen  
 

Adapted From Gates of Healing 

Prayer of St. Francis of Assisi 

Lord, make me an instrument of Your peace. 

Where there is hatred, let me sow love; 

Where there is injury, pardon; 

Where there is doubt, faith; 

Where there is despair, hope; 

Where there is darkness, light; 

Where there is sadness, joy. 

 

O Divine Master, grant that I may not so much seek 

To be consoled as to console 

To be understood as to understand; 

To be loved as to love 

For it is in giving that we receive; 

It is in pardoning that we are pardoned; 

And it is in dying that we are born to eternal life.   
Amen. 

 

Peter 1:3-9 

Praise be to the God and Father of our Lord Jesus Christ!  
In His great mercy He has given us new birth into a living hope 
through the resurrection of Jesus Christ from the dead, and into 
an inheritance that can never perish, spoil or fade—kept in  
heaven for you, who through faith are shielded by God's power 
until the coming of the salvation that is ready to be revealed in 
the last time. In this you greatly rejoice, though now for a little 
while you may have had to suffer grief in all kinds of trials. These 
have come so that your faith—of greater worth than gold, which 
perishes even though refined by fire—may be proved genuine 
and may result in praise, glory and honor when Jesus Christ is 
revealed. Though you have not seen Him, you love Him; and 
even though you do not see Him now, you believe in Him and 
are filled with an inexpressible and glorious joy, for you are  
receiving the goal of your faith, the salvation of your souls.  
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Psalm 121 

I lift up my eyes to the hills—where does my help come from? 

My help comes from the Lord, the Maker of heaven and earth. 

He will not let your foot slip– 

He who watches over Israel will neither slumber nor sleep.  

The Lord watches over you— 

The Lord is your shade at your right hand. 

The sun will not harm you by day, nor the moon by night. 

The Lord will keep you from all harm—he will watch over your 
life; 

The Lord will watch over your coming and going 

Both now and forever more. 

 

The Serenity Prayer 

God grant me the serenity 

To accept the things I cannot change; 

Courage to change the things I can; 

And the wisdom to know the difference 

Living one day at a time; 

Enjoying one moment at a time; 

Accepting hardships as the pathway to peace; 

Taking, as He did, this sinful world 

As it is, not as I would have it; 

Trusting that He will make things right 

If I surrender to His will; 

That I may be reasonably happy in this life, 

And supremely happy with Him 

Forever in the next.  Amen. 

Reinhold Niebuhr 
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The Lord's Prayer  

Matthew 6:9-13 

Our Father which art in heaven, 

Hallowed be thy name. 

Thy kingdom come. 

Thy will be done in earth, 

as it is in heaven. 

Give us this day our daily bread. 

And forgive us our trespasses, 

as we forgive those 

who trespass against us. 

And lead us not into temptation, 

but deliver us from evil: 

For thine is the kingdom, 

and the power, and the glory, 

forever and ever.  Amen. 

 

Psalm 23 

The Lord is my shepherd; I shall not be in want. 

He makes me lie down in green pastures, 

He leads me beside quiet waters, He restores my soul 

He guides me in the paths of righteousness for His name’s sake.  

Even though I walk through the valley of the shadow of death,  

I will fear no evil for You are with me 

Your rod and Your staff they comfort me. 

You prepare a table before me in the presence of my enemies. 

You anoint my head with oil, my cup overflows. 

Surely goodness and love will follow me all the days of my life 

and I will dwell in the house of the Lord forever. 
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